
From: Dingman, Kari L (DFW)
To: Hayes, Meagan (ECY)
Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW)
Subject: West Little Walla Walla River Restoration (File: 23-045) comment response
Date: Wednesday, November 29, 2023 9:49:59 AM

Good Morning Meagan-
 
I have received Department of Ecology’s comments on the West Little Walla Walla River
Restoration project. Thank you for the comments. I will follow up with the Floodplain
Administrator in Walla Walla County about obtaining that permit for the project.
 
Have a wonderful day,
 
Kari Dingman
Wildlife Area Manager
W.T. Wooten Wildlife Area
2134 Tucannon Road
Pomeroy, WA 99347
Office: 509-843-1530
Cell: 509-780-2292
Pronouns: she/her
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